

KENTUCKY BOARD OF VETERINARY EXAMINERS

107 Corporate Drive, Second Floor, Frankfort, KY 40601 Office: 502-782-0273 • Fax: 502-695-5887

kybve.com • vet@ky.gov

MEMORANDUM

TO: Licensees and Certificate Holders

FROM: Kentucky Board of Veterinary Examiners

DATE: June 11, 2021

Repeal of COVID-19 Orders RE:

Following today's announcement by Governor Beshear, the Kentucky Board of Veterinary Examiners (KBVE) hereby rescinds and repeals the following COVID-19 pandemic emergency Orders previously issued by the Board:

- May 17, 2021 Order Update Change in face covering requirements
- March 31, 2021 Order Update
- February 24, 2021 General Update and Vaccine Information
- September 23, 2020 Update on Order; Reminder re Required Board Approval for Public Rabies / Health Clinics
- July 10, 2020 Update on Governor Beshear's Orders Regarding Face Coverings
- June 1, 2020 Order Update; Protocols for allowing Client Entrance to Buildings
- May 20, 2020 Update on COVID-19 Order
- May 6, 2020 Update on Order and Opening Protocols
- April 21, 2020 Memo and ORDER from the Board, signed by Governor's Office
- March 27, 2020 Clarifications on the Governor's Directives
- March 24, 2020 Directive to postpone all non-essential medical procedures
- March 20, 2020 Memo from the Chairman

Curbside exchanges remain the prerogative of practitioners and their clients.

If you have any questions about this Board Memo, contact the Board's office at Vet@ky.gov or call 502-

782-0273.

Steven J. Wills, DVM

Chairman, Kentucky Board of Veterinary Examiners

Date: June 11, 2021



Shane, Michelle (AGR)

From: Shane, Michelle (AGR) on behalf of AGR-KBVE (AGR)

Sent: Friday, June 11, 2021 2:07 PM

Subject: KBVE - COVID-19 Update - Memo to all Licensees and Certificate Holders

Attachments: KBVE_COVID-19_2021-06-11_MEMO-Repeal of Orders.pdf

Importance: High

You are receiving this message as current licensee or certificate holder of the Kentucky Board of Veterinary Examiners (KBVE), or as a pending applicant. To learn more about the COVID-19 response in the Kentucky veterinary community, please visit KBVE's website at https://www.kybve.com/Kentucky-Veterinary-Covid-19-updates.html.

Please see the attached Memo from the Kentucky Board of Veterinary Examiners. Questions may be sent to Vet@ky.gov.

Michelle

Michelle M. Shane

Executive Director Kentucky Board of Veterinary Examiners 107 Corporate Drive, Second Floor Frankfort, KY 40601

Direct: 502-782-0273 <u>Michelle.Shane@ky.gov</u> <u>kybve.com</u> / <u>Vet@ky.gov</u>